
From: Eron king   
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 9:53 AM 
To: Patrino Beth 
Cc: Rep Holvey; Sen Prozanski 
Subject: SB800- please support! 
 

The concept of SB800 with it's amendments are desperately needed in this state. My name is 

Eron King and I'm one of the original urine samples that spawned the Hwy 36 State Exposure 

Investigation. Only because the State asked for the records did we finally get them, after a year 

went by. If it had only been us citizens asking for those records, I truly believe we would not 

have seen them at all.  

It's essential that people are able to get ahold of those records in a timely manner. How are 

physicians supposed to diagnose their patients if they can't find out what they were exposed to? 

This dilemma happens all the time. My own doctor was reluctant to link my malady with 

pesticides exposure because there is no history there. When I was finally shown to be exposed to 

atrazine and 2,4-D, my doctor called me up and apologized!! 

 

I fully support a pesticides reporting system that is complete. It includes State, public, and 

private forestry operations!!! If this is the intent of SB800, then I ask you all to support this! 

In order to make this bill stronger, I feel coming to the people who elected you, would be a good 

first step to more support. Neither one of you came and asked us, "what do you want?" 

You aren't going through the nightmare that we are. Private timber is running amuck in our state 

and the government is running coward when it comes to regulating them. This must stop!!! The 

citizens in rural Oregon are being poisoned, this bill isn't going to stop that, but it is a good first 

step to proving we are being exposed to forestry pesticides!! 

 

 

Thank you. 

Eron King 

Justin Workman 

sons... who were proven to have 2,4-D and atrazine in their urine!!! 

Rowan and Tobbe 

 


